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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What another busy week!  All of the children have been working hard and the 

standard of writing I am seeing around the whole school is fantastic. 

Thursday we had some very tired children and staff after the nail biting football 

match.  Several children were also tired from the Race for Life on Wednesday and 

the Year 1 children were tired from their Sports Day but everyone continues to be 

their best, which is excellent. 

Race For Life 
On Wednesday the whole school took part in The Race For Life.  All of the chil-

dren had a fantastic time whilst getting fit and raising money for a very worthwhile 

charity to help beat cancer.  I’m pleased to say that the school community has so 

far raised a fantastic £1,071.  I know that a lot of our school community have been 

touched by this horrible disease and I would like to thank everyone for their gener-

osity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 9th July—Diamond Class 

and Sapphire Class Movie 

Night (FIPS event) Same 

times as previously 

planned 

• 12th July—End of year re-

ports to come home 

• 13th July—Year 2 outside 

assembly 9:30 (Diamond 

parent) & 2:00pm (Pearl par-

ent) 

• 16th July—last KS1 swim 

• 16th July—EYFS end of 

term sing song outside 

(9:15am Topaz parent)

(2:30pm Ruby parent) 

• 19th July—Move Around 

Day (children spend time 

with their new teachers) 

• 21st July—Last Day (no 

Peardrops in the afternoon 

and children to go home 

after lunch). 

Year 2— 1pm pick up 

Year 1—1:05pm pick up 

EYFS—1:15pm pick up 

 

 

  



More fun…………... 



Year 1 sports day 

On Thursday we managed to hold our Year 1 Sports Day.  There was teamwork, competition and fun.  I 
can now announce that the overall team winners for Sports Day was a draw with both Green and White 
teams coming joint first, Red team third, Yellow team fourth and Blue team fifth.  CONGRATULATIONS! 



If you are a football fan, I hope you have a fantastic weekend and hope that the 

outcome of the important England game on Sunday goes in our favour. 

Have a good weekend. 

Best wishes,  

Amanda Reid. 

RUBY CLASS—  Thea & George 

TOPAZ CLASS— Penelope & Isabella C 

EMERALD CLASS—  Leonardo & Callum 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Isabelle & Lewis 

DIAMOND CLASS— Oscar & Sienna 

PEARL CLASS— April & Logan 

RUBY CLASS— Seren-Rose 

TOPAZ CLASS— Summer 

EMERALD CLASS— Leonardo & George D 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Alicia & Isabelle 

DIAMOND CLASS— Jude & Sureya 

PEARL CLASS— Dexter & Tavish 

Headteacher  Super Stars Class Super Stars 

 

End of Year Reports 
Due to the earlier closure of some bubbles, staff isolations and with two classes now having Movie Night 

this Friday (today) the children’s end of year reports will now come home this Monday 12th July.  In ad-

dition, there will be a letter telling you which class your child will be in next year and which teacher they 

will have.   

Due to the Covid-19 rules, the joint decision with the junior school was made to move the original ‘Move 

Around Day’ from the 8th July to Monday 19th July.  On the 19th of July the children will get to spend 

the morning in their new classrooms with their new teachers.  The Year 2 children will also go over to 

the junior school for the morning to meet their new teachers and spend time in the Year 3 classes—very 

exciting! 

 

Photo Consents 
We always like to share our news as photographs, videos, newsletters, on the website or on our school 

twitter page of key events that happen in school with parents.  The office recently sent home a consent 

form.  Please can everyone complete this form and send it back for us to update our records ready for 

September 2021 (not relevant to current Year 2 parents).  

Car Park Gate and Sensors 
Please can we ask that all parents ensure that their children do not climb, kick or pull on the car park 

gates or the sensor that the gates open onto.  Children have been seen kicking, leaning and jumping on 

the sensors and gates and we have already had to pay a considerable amount of money to get the gate/

sensor repaired twice this term.  Thank you for your continued support. 


